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Index Fact Sheet for JPX-Nikkei 400 to be updated monthly 

 

Nikkei Inc. increases the update frequency of the Fact Sheets for the JPX-Nikkei Index 400 from 

annually to monthly provided on its official index website “Nikkei Indexes”. 

As the Fact Sheets for the Nikkei Indexes have been updated on the first business day of the 

month since October 2020, those for the indexes jointly managed with Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. 

such as the JPX-Nikkei Index 400 will be updated monthly to reflect more recent information as 

same as the Nikkei Indices. 
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